
   

   

 

SB 249  :  Anticipated Fiscal Impact for State: 

Public Employees’ Health Program Amendments 

(Sen. Weiler, T.) 

No Fiscal Impact 

Summary 

SB 249 would require PEHP to contract with any entity that provides autism-related services in rural 

counties at commercially reasonable rates.   We believe PEHP’s current rates are commercially reasonable 

and that because it generally operates open provider networks, including more autism providers would 

not increase the volume of services provided.  As such, we don’t anticipate any fiscal impact to the state 

employee health plan. 

     

 

 

 


